
♪  Victoria Sings 2017 ♫ 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Your child will be participating in a special VICTORIA SINGS concert featuring massed elementary, 
middle and secondary choirs from Victoria schools on MONDAY, MARCH 6th from 7:30p.m.-8:45 
p.m. at the UNIVERSITY CENTRE FARQUAR AUDITORIUM. 
 
There will be a rehearsal at UVic on the same morning as the concert. Students will be walking to and 
from UVic with Mr. Mazza and Mrs. Hill returning to the school by noon. Parent volunteers are needed 
to chaperone. Please contact Mr. Mazza and Mrs. Hill at arbutusmusic@me.com if you can help.  
 
Parents are responsible for their child’s transportation to and from the evening concert. Upon 
arriving at the University Centre Auditorium at 7:00 p.m., students will go immediately to their 
designated seat. The students will have been assigned their seats at the morning rehearsal. You will be 
able to see your child from the audience and may pick your child up at his or her seat following the 
concert, students will not be dismissed to the lobby.   
 
Attire for this evening will the Arbutus Music uniform (music shirt, black pants, black shoes, black 
socks) 
 

Tickets available through UVic Ticket Centre (open Mon-Fri 9:30am-4:00pm) starting Wed. Feb 1st: 
• Online: tickets.uvic.ca 
• By Phone: 250-721-8480 
• In Person: Lobby of University Centre, B Wing at UVic 
• All tickets  $8.00 

Parking: Can be purchased at any general lot meter, or in advance through: https://parking.uvic.ca  

Order fees:  
• $2.00 per order in-person and telephone sales  
• $3.00 per order on-line sales 

Please order early to avoid disappointment (has sold out in past) and long waits at the event. 
Tickets/parking passes will be mailed if ordered at least one week prior to concert. Print at home options 
are also available. 
 
We appreciate the support you have given your school's music program throughout the year and hope 
that you will enjoy the concert. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


